

## HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

## QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD

Tel. 01626 203040

20th February 2017

Dear Parent,

## World Book Day - 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2017

The 20<sup>th</sup> World Book Day is being celebrated across over 100 countries across the world on Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March. A celebration of authors, illustrators, books and reading, this an important day for our school – a day where we will come together (with your help!) and appreciate the wonderful world of books and reading.

As is the case each World Book Day we will providing children with book tokens which can be used to purchase specially published 'World Book Day' books or used to discount the prices of books in most stores.

In school at 9.15am on 2<sup>nd</sup> March we will be having a short assembly where parents as well as children are invited to bring along one of their favourite books. We'd love to see as many parents as possible join us so please make a note in your diary.

Following assembly children will be joining together across classes for what we are calling 'BookShare'. An opportunity to sit down with others and share, read and show books brought along to the assembly. This will see the classes below getting together and having some fun. Parents are warmly invited to join us for this session too, which will take place between 9.30-10.00 am.

## Bookshare Partners

- Mr Franklin and Mrs Cousins' classes
- Mr Hankin and Miss Broomfield's classes
- Miss Shopland and Mrs Brine's classes

A further BookShare session will take place during the course of the afternoon so that children are able to spend time in each other's classrooms sharing books. We wish you a fun World Book Day and hope that you're able to join us for our celebrations.

Yours faithfully,

S. Hampton
Leader of Learning and Development